
 

 

Groundwater	Sustainability	Commission	
for	the	San	Luis	Obispo	Valley	Groundwater	Basin	

 

	
NOTICE	OF	CANCELLATION	

 

The	Groundwater	Sustainability	Commission	Regular	Meeting	set	for	March	9,	
2022,	has	been	cancelled.	
	
Staff is working to reschedule this meeting and will notice the rescheduled meeting 
appropriately. 
	
	
	
	
	
	
__________________________________________________	
Taylor Blakslee, Acting Board Secretary 


